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OFFICIAL INVITATION LETTER

To: All WBPF Members

Dear Sirs,

It is our great pleasure to extend this invitation to you to participate in the 16thWorld
Bodybuilding and Physique Sports Championships and Annual Congress, scheduled to take place
in Batam, Indonesia, from 11th to 17th November 2025.

This prestigious event is organized and sponsored by Datuk Paul Chua, President of the World
Bodybuilding and Physique Sports Federation (WBPF). Our federation, the Indonesian
Bodybuilding Federation (PBFI), is honored to collaborate and provide full support to ensure the
success of this global event in our country.

We warmly welcome all WBPF members to join us in Batam, Indonesia, and be a part of this
spectacular international competition. Your participation will undoubtedly make this event a
resounding success.

We look forward to receiving you all in Batam, Indonesia, and sharing this exciting experience
together.

Warm wishes,
President, PBFI

Irwan Alwi, SE
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